
 

Important advice regarding security when planning your event 

Police 

The role of the police at pre-planned events is limited to their core 

responsibilities. However, as part of the event planning process the police will 

review event and traffic management plans through the Safety Advisory 

Group, if this group is needed to be set up and provide advice and 

guidance where required. They cannot provide resources to implement 

traffic management plans in respect of pre-planned events. Organisers are 

required to ensure their plans are robust and able to be implemented by 

suitably accredited stewards.  Private marshalling and stewarding has 

become a recognised way in which pre-planned events are supported. 

However, it has to be recognised that it is unlawful for stewards and marshals 

to direct traffic on the public highway. 

Organisers should notify the police of their event at an early stage of the 

planning process. 

If you have an event that you feel the police should know about you should 

send it to their dedicated mailbox for event planning: 

ossforceeventplanningunit@nthwales.pnn.police.uk 


